
PUBLIC NOTICE
The City of La Vernia, Texas will hold two public hear-
ings to consider adopting the FY 2025-2026 Proposed 
Budget at 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, August 14, 2025 and 
Thursday, September 11, 2025, with one additional pub-
lic hearing likely to be scheduled between the two above 
mention dates, the date of which shall be determined on 
the date of the first hearing. All hearings will be held at La 
Vernia City Hall, 102 E. Chihuahua Street, La Vernia, Tex-
as. This budget will raise more total property taxes than 
last year’s budget. Last year’s budget proposed $386,345 
in tax revenue based on a tax rate of 0.178. This year’s 
budget is using a rate of 0.442, which would generate 
around $959,009 in revenue from property taxes. 148.31 
is the percentage increase. The proposed budget shall be 
available for inspection by any person at La Vernia City 
Hall or on the La Vernia website, www.LaVernia-tx.gov.


